MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
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General Committee Meeting
November 7th 1992
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General Committee Meeting
December 5th 1992
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General Committee Meeting
January 9th 1993
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General Committee Meeting
February 6th 1993
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March 6th 1993
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April 3rd 1993
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB - MINUTES CONT.

The Club Secretary asked the Committee for permission to apply for FA Cup Final
tickets. This was duly agreed. Decision for allocation to be made, names in a hat,
highest bidder etc.

Xmas Draw

The Committee agreed to hold another Xmas Draw on thé same format as previous year
and to get this under way asap. As many prizes needed as possible, begging letters +
to be sent by Secretary. Draw date to be finalised. ‘

Annual Dinner Dance/Presentation Night

To be booked for 21st May, 1993. Letter to be sent to Social Club re hire of hall.
Discussion re celebrity to award cups took place but no decision was made. To be
discussed at next meeting.

Fund Raising
A Xmas Disco to be booked following the success of the Halloween Disco, this to be

arranged for 11th December. Roy Neal to book disco. Other dates to be decided
(Valentine Disco etc).

Frank Marchington Cup

Agreed to play at Middleton on Boxing Day - KO 10.30 a.m. Collection to be made
and donation to charity. Letter of confirmation sent to Kings Sutton.

There being no further business the Meeting closed at

The next Meeting will be held on Saturday, 5th December.
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD
5 DECEMBER 1992

MEMBERS PRESENT: Richard Knight
Martin Howes
Allan Shirley
Clive Baker &
Roy Neal
Dick Ashburn

APOLOGIES: Mick Upstone
Alastair Markham
Alan Coleman

Dave Woodcock
Mick Sandford

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT

Richard Knight opened the Meeting and thanked everyone for attending

and duly signed the Minutes of the Meeting held 7 November 1992 as a true

and accurate account.

SECRETARY'S REPORT

Martin Howes informed the Committee that he had attended the PFA Meeting

and put to them the concerns of the Football Club re pitch etc. A1l was

duly noted by the PFA. Football Club now awaiting further information.

MRH confirmed that a copy of the Minutes had been displayed in The Social Club.
As yet nothing has- been received from NFA re FA Cup Final tickets.

Xmas Draw was underway and the Draw date set for Boxing Day morning.

Letter sent to Social Club re hire of hall for Presentation Night, have not
received official confirmation.

TREASURER'S REPORT

Allan Shirley again expressed concern over funds/monies still owing.
1st team down £2.00 per match - signing-on fees etc. etc.

Referees fees are going up, washing of kit charges increased, generally down
on funds.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

It was discussed and duly agreed to send all the ladies that wash the kits
a Christmas present of a box of chocolates for all their hard work.
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB MINUTES 5.12.92 CONT.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS CONT.
Frank Marchington Cup

It was discussed and agreed not to purchase trophies for players but to donate
£25.00 to the charity nominated by Mrs. Marchington. Referee and Linesmen to

receive token gifts.

There being no further business the Meeting closed and adjourned to the Bar.

The next meeting will be held on Saturday, 9th January, 1993
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD
9 JANUARY 1993

MEMBERS PRESENT: Richard Knight Mick Upstone
Martin Howes Dave Woodcock
Allan Shirley Maurice Devereau
Clive Baker
Roy Neal
Dick Ashburn

APOLOGIES: Mick Sandford
Alasdair Markham
Alan Coleman

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT

Richard Knight welcomed everybody to the first Hesting of 1993 and
duly signed the Minutes of the Meeting held 5 December 1992 as a true
and accurate account; Proposed . Knight - Secorded by D. Ashburn.

The Chairman expressed his disappointment over tie poor turnout at the
Xmas Disco (11th December), saying that we must ha/e the attendance of the
players at these functions. Valentine Dizco to oe well advertised.
Posters to be displayed - Roy Neal.

SECRETARY'S REPORT

The Secretary informed the Committee that £77 was raised at the Frank
Marchington game on Boxing Day and that we are stiil waiting for Kings
Sutton to inform us of the nominated charity.

Thanks to Ji11 Shirley and Denise Howes for their work on Boxing Day morning
selling the Xmas Draw tickets - 260 raised in two hours.

Roy Neal sent letters of thanks for donated prizes.

MRH again emphasised that team sheets must be filled in properly or finss
are imposed by League.
No correspondence received.

TREASURER'S REPORT

There being no figures to report AS again.expressed his disappointment

re poor attendance at fund raising events, ie Disco.

Clive Baker informed the Treasurer that he is tryirg to obtain his players
outstanding match fees.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS
Presentation Night
Confirmation received from Social Club re hire of hall 21 May 1993. Roy Neal
to book caterers, same theme as previous year (Chicken Supreme) yuk!

AS informed the Committee that The PFA were going ahead with treatment to the
field, ie worm casts/re-seeding.

RN said he would 1ike another kick-about ball for the 2nd Team, this was agreed.
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB MINUTES CONT. 9.1.1993

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Roy Neal put to the Committee the importance of players' support to the Club -
Players/supporters should be told that the Club needs their support/loyalty,
without it MCFC does not exist financially. RN suggested that a Tetter be
sent to players informing them of forthcoming events.

MRH asked the Committee for their support and backing with regard to changing
Leagues for the youth sides, ul2 and ul5 for 93/94 season. This was unanimous.

Dick Ashburn suggested a Gentlemans Evening with Guest Speakers, this was put
into abeyance for the time being.

There being no further business the meeting closed.

The next meeting will be held on the first Saturday in February (6th).
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD
6 FEBRUARY 1993

MEMBERS PRESENT: Richard Knight Mick Upstone
Martin Howes Dave Woodcock
Allan Shirley Clive Baker
Roy Neal Alan Coleman
Mo Devereau John Morgan
APOLOGIES: Dick Ashburn

Alasdair Markham

CHAIRMANS REPORT

Richard Knight welcomed everybody to the Meeting especially John Morgan.
The Minutes of the meeting held 9 January were read, duly proposed and seconded
as a true and accurate account.

SECRETARY'S REPORT

Contact received from Banbury & District Football League regarding the use of one of
nitches for The Alan Hughes Trophy, semi-final to be held on March 13th, Ruscote Sports
_ Milcombe. This was agreed. Volunteers required to put nets up and mark out pitch.
(K.0. 2.00).

Letter read out from Northampton Town Supporters Club re affiliation, no interest shown.

MRH informed Committee of the sudden death of the former Chairman of the Cherwell District
Boys League and Manager of Bloxham Ul4 - Mr. Pete Quinn.

TREASURER'S REPORT

Signing on fees still outstanding.
Rent due to the PFA.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Allan Shirley to order 12 bags white line marker.
Goaikeeping shirt required.

e Committee were very saddened to hear of the death of Mr. Arthur Gurney, a former
player and strong supporter of the Club. Wreath to be sent.

The Committe were very sorry and sympathised with Mr. Roy Neal over his dental problems.

The Meeting closed early (due to the above)!

The next meeting will be held SATURDAY 6 MARCH 1993.
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD
6 MARCH 1993

MEMBERS PRESENT: Richard Knight APOLOGIES: Mick Upstone
Martin Howes Alasdair Markham
Allan Shirley Mo Devereau
Alan Coleman
Roy Neal

John Morgan

CHAIRMANS REPORT

Richard Knight welcomed everybody to the Meeting and the Minutes of the Meeting held
6th February were duly read, proposed and seconded.

SECRETARYS REPORT
MRH - all was well, things ticking over, nothing major to report.

TREASURERS REPORT
AS reported SOME SIGNING ON FEES STILL OUTSTANDING
£200 washing bill plus two rent payments due and figures will be down £800 this year.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

None

The next meeting to be held SATURDAY 3 APRIL 1993

NOTES FOR MEETING 3 APRIL

Jock Christie Cup Final 18th April k.o. 10.30 - support needed
Tnvitations to be sent

Annual Parish Meeting to be held on Thursday, 15th April at 7.30 Parish Meeting Room
Ull playing at Brackley Town on 22nd April k.o. 7.00 - suport needed

Ull & Ul4 playing in 6 a side at Bletchley on 22 and 23 May.

e
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD
3 APRIL 1993

MEMBERS PRESENT: Richard Knight APOLOGIES: Mick Upstone

Martin Howes Dave Woodcock
Allan Shirley -

Clive Baker

Roy Neal

Dick Ashburn
Alan Coleman
John Morgan
Alasdair Markham
Mo Devereux

CHAIRMANS REPORT

Richard Knight welcomed everyone and the Minutes of the Meeting held 6th March
were duly read, proposed and seconded.

SECRETARY'S REPORT

Martin Howes informed Committee of correspondence received and duly read i-:ter from
TAVERNERS FOOTBALL CLUB re Annual 6 a-side Tournament for the Banbury Sunday Morning
League, to be held 26th June 1993. No interest was shown.

Letter also received from Legal and General (Financial Consultant - Mr. I.D. Symonds)
re cheaper insurance. The Committee suggested that MRH to make further enquiries
re cover available and 1ikely costs.

TREASURER'S REPORT

AS informed the Committee that the bank balance stood at approx. £4,250 but that he is
still concerned over OUTSTANDING SIGNING ON FEES (7) plus a booking fine still owing.
Managers of 1st and 2nd Teams to chase match fees.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS
Dick Ashburn wes to try and see suggested Guest of Honour for Presentation Vight.

The Committee siscussed the matter of lack of interest in the Club regardi:q fund
raising, the payment of signing on fees, match fees, booking fines and general support
towards the Club in all aspects. It was felt that it would be a good idea to hold a
Players Meeting to try and explain the situation and help players to understand the
importance of their support. This was agreed for Saturday 17th April at 12.30 p.m.

John Morgan suggested that the 60's Disco should be advertised in the Village News
Banbury Guardian. This was agreed, Secretary to do the necessary.

AS - showed concern over the state of the goal mouths and stated that the Football Club
should be responsible for the repair of the damage to the pitches (put back what is
taken out).AS said that it was his feeling that the club should shoulder the financial
responsibility because the PFA do not have the resources to continually pay out for

the Football Club, and also to be fair to the Cricket Club, to leave them with the
best possible playing surface. This was duly agreed. Alan Coleman (Groundsman)
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2greed with Alan Shirley but did state that he felt that the pitches were not too

oad considering the amount of games that had been played and the poor weather
sefore Xmas.

YRH informed the Committeee that the Under-14's were playing in The Jock Christie

p Final on Sunday 17th April - 10.30 k.o. The Under-11's Cup Final on Wednesday,
th April at Brackley Town - k.o. 6.45. The Cherwell District Boys League were
=0 hold the Annual 6-a-side Tournament on Sunday 25th April, 9.00 a.m. start.

-11 hands to the grindstone for pitch marking, goal posts etc./BBQ and refreshments.

“he Cammittee were told that a representative is needed to attend the PFA Meetings
on the second Tuesday of the month. Nobody forthcoming.

“he NEXT MEETING to be held Saturday Ist May

There being no further business the Meeting closed.
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MIDIDILEION CEENEY FOOIHEYALL,
ANNUANL, MEETING
JUNE 27 1993

. AGENDA
ITEM 1 APOLOGIES
ITEM 2 MINUTES OF LAST AGM
ITEM 3 MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST AGM
ITEM 4 CHAIRMANS REPORT
ITEM 5 SECRETARYS REPORT
ITEM 6 TREASURERS REPORT
ITEM 7 FORMULATION OF CLUB 1993-94
ITEM 8 ELECTION OF OFFICERS
General Committee
Leagues and Competitions
ITEM 9 SIGNING-ON FEES
ITEM 10 KIT
ITEM 11 EQUIPMENT
ITEM 12 RENT
ITEM 13 TRAINING

ITEM 14 ANY OTHER BUSINESS
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CHAIRMAN'S REPORT
AGM - 1992

Welcome and thank you for attending.
A brief review of the season:

Ist Team - Challenged in all competitions, although did not win a Trophy.

Reserves - Started well but faded, perhaps due to loss of players to Ist Team
or through injuries.

A Team - Exceeded all expectations and enjoyed a very satisfactory season.
u13 - Once again youth side only Trophy winners - very well done.

Thanks given to Managers of all teams, the time and effort put in by all
Managers 1is much appreciated.

Thanks given to Committee for efforts on behalf of Club off the pitch,
particularly to Martin Howes for taking over the Secretary role when
Nick Zammitt had to resign due to work committments.

Thank you to Allan Shirley for his efforts in the Treasury and for helping
the Club into a more sound financial footing.

Thank you to Clive Baker for running the 100 Club.

We Took forward to the new season.

RICHARD KNIGHT
CHAIRMAN
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SECRETARY'S REPQRT
AGM - 1992

Firstly having taken over the role of Secretary from Nick Zammitt half way
through the Season, I would Just like to thank Nick for his work on behalf
of the club but more importantly fop introduc*ing MC to the word processor !

The Season - not too bad, of course the UI3 and my pride and Joy, they
actually won a Cup, the only one for MC this year. The boys did the Club
proud and thanks to Committee members, parents etc. who have Supported and
helped. As far as the other teams, it's been nearly but not quite.

used to have. Perhaps it's because we are not winning Cups. We have had
some very successful fund raising events, we were out 1in force at the Fete
and are likely to be again this year, we had a laugh at the Gentlemens Evening
(Ginger) and we had a good Presentation Evening, breaking new ground holding
the evening at the Social club.

My grateful thanks to Allan Shirley and to Richard Knight for the help and
suport and encouragement.

MARTIN HOWES
SECRETARY
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD
SUNDAY 14th JUNE, 1992

Dave Woodcock, Dick Ashburn.

Present: R. Knight, M. Howes, A. Shirley, R. Neal, C. Baker,
M. Upstone, J. Morgan, A. Coleman, R. Griffin,
M. Devereau, J. Thompson, A. Markham, N. Markham,
I. Upstone, M. Sandford.

%he Chairman openiied the Meeting and the Secretary read the
Minutes which were duly signed correct. Proposed R. Knight
seconded J. Morgan.

None

See Attached

FORMULATION OF CLUB 1992/1993
Proposed R. Knight, seconded A. Coleman

ELECTION OF OFFICERS
(General Committee)
Leagues and Competitions)

PRESIDENT: Mr. S. Newman prop. M. Howes sec. R. Knight
VICE PRESIDENT: Mr. J. Christie " R. Knight " A. Shirley
o Mr. N. Blencowe " M. Howes " R. Knight
CHAIRMAN Mr. R. Knight # A Markham * A, Shirley
VICE CHAIRMAN: Mr. D. Ashburn " R. Knight * C. Baker
SECRETARY: Mr. M. Howes b E " M. Sandford
TREASURER: Mr. A. Shirley o . o = M. Howes
YOUTH SEC: Mr. M. Howes o " " A. Shirley
1st MANAGER: CLIVE BAKER » - " M. Sandford
2nd MANAGER : ROY NEAL 4 & " A. Shirley
3rd MANAGER: MICK UPSTONE/ . ol " A. Markham
A. COLEMAN
SUNDAY* A. COLEMAN/ " ks %
M. SANDFORD
YOUTH: U4's J. THOMPSON " M. Howes " A. Coleman
VAR M. DEVEREAU - 4 " R. Knight
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MINUTES OF THE AGM - held 14th June, 1992

ITEM 9

ITEM 10

ITEM 11

ITEM 12

ITEM 13

ITEM 14

SIGNING ON FEES

It was duly agreed that signing on fees would stay the same

Seniors: £10.00 Juniors: £2.00
Match Fee: £2.00 Match Fee:  50p
KIT

3 BLUE, 1 YELLOW, CHANGE KIT
Youth Kit to stay the same.

Washing: Mrs. D. Hirons (7st and 3rd) Mrs. H. Neal (2nd)
Mrs. B. Coleman (ul4's & ull's). Sunday (to be found)

Cost: To be increased to £7.00 per kit, prop. R. Knight,
sec. M. Howes

EQUIPMENT

No urgent requirements. Flag posts John Morgan
RENT

Red Lion to stay the same $65.00

TRAINING
to continue

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Aluminium 6 a-side goal posts to be Tooked at.
17th July 60's Night -

30th October - Halloween Disco Fancy Dress
6th September - First Aid Course

A discussion took place regarding a Sunday Side, A. Coleman to
manage and attend AGM, application to be sent. This was agreed.

Insurance - Costs - quotations needed.
Moving goals - date to be fixed.

There being no further business
The Meeting closed at 12.00 Noon.
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD
SATURDAY 7 NOVEMBER 1992

MEMBERS PRESENT: Richard Knight Alan Coleman
Martin Howes Dave Woodcock
Alan Shirley Mick Sandford
Clive Baker Dick Ashburn
Roy Neal Mo Devereau

Mick Upstone

APOLOGIES: Alastair Markham
John Morgan

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT

Richard Knight opened the Meeting and thanked everyone for attending, stating that
this was the first Meeting since the AGM in June.

SECRETARY'S REPORT

Martin Howes informed the Committee that the PFA were interested to receive ideas
for the Development of the Playing Field. It was felt and agreed by the Committee
that the main concern of the Football Club should be the upkeep of the playing
surface, ie worm casts and pitch deterioration. Martin Howes to report back to the
PFA and to suggest that funds be made available to maintain the playing surfaces on
a seasonal basis, (ie weed control, fertilizer, re-seeding and rolling and other

necessary equipment). Martin Howes to also suggest that new floodlighting be
purchased.

Martin Howes expressed his concernto the Committee regarding signing-on fees
following the incident on Saturday 7th November when a player refused to pay the
increased penalty fee. MRH informed the Committee that MCFC Rules state that any
fees not paid before November 1st would incur a £5.00 penalty. This was duly agreed
and confirmed by the Committee.

TREASURER'S REPORT

Mr. Alan Shirley expressed to the Committee his great concern over the costs and
expenses incurred before a ball is kicked at the beginning of the Season, eg rent,
affiliations, entrance fees/cups etc.

Approx figures: Rent & Maintenance 1,084
Insurance 686
Affiliations 300

Alan Shirley emphasised that it is imperative that all monies owing be received asap
eg Signing-on Fees.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Mr. Roy Neal thanked the Committee for their concern re the Middleton v Woolpack
game and also thanked the League and Referees Fixture Secretary for their support.

Roy Neal suggested to the Committeethat copies of The Minutes be displayed on the
Football Club Notice Board so players are kept informed. This was agreed.




